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Dear Friends, 

    

    Greetings from our home to yours in the precious name of Jesus.  We want to say thank you for being 

part of our lives this past year.  It has been a year of transition, but our eyes have stayed on the goal, 

God’s Kingdom in the hearts of people.  

 

     We look forward with joyful anticipation to what God will do in 2011 as we seek to reach the 

unreached of the world for Jesus.  Please pray that we will have all we need to take advantage of the 

opportunities in the coming year.  You can read the details of what God is doing through our ministry on 

our website www.basicministries.com.   Below are some thoughts God gave us about Christmas from His 

perspective. 

 

    Trust all is going well with you.  Please write us when you get a chance.  May you have a joyous 

Christmas, and a blessed and prosperous 2011. 

 

Servants of Jesus, 

 

Henry & Rita 

 

Henry & Rita 
As we come to this time of giving we need to ask ourselves. 

Have we given our lives to do God’s will? 
To win the lost no matter what the cost. 

For that is His desire as we near the wire  
of the end of the age.  As He writes the final page  

of History.  It is no mystery 
what we should do. 

This is the question He’s asking you. 

Who ever does  
the will of the  
Father is my 

Brother & Sister. 
 

Matthew 12:50 
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